
Visit – Briefing, Engineer Officers Technical School

On Monday, the 17th of March 2014, in order to inform the staff of the Hellenic Army about the
task and objectives of the National Defence Fund (NDF), a visit – briefing was held by the
General Manager of the Fund Major General Mr. Georgios Stathias, accompanied by qualified
Staff Officer, at Engineer Officers Technical School.

  

  

In these lectures the strategy and the overall reforming program of the NDF was presented,
which aimed to the optimal utilization of the available real estate, based on the well-established
principle of contributory benefits for NDF.
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